
What is an Individualized Graduation Plan (IGP) 

The Individualized Graduation Plan or IGP is a state requirement for all 8th grade through 12th 

grade students. The Education and Economic Development Act (EEDA) of 2005 stipulates that 

students will have career assessments and awareness activities that help them select a career 

path. The purpose of the IGP is to assist students with the transition from middle school to high 

school and to prepare a career major for high school and beyond. 

Assessments and Career Exploration 

During the IGP conference, students will identify the career majors offered in Marion County 

School District and match it with their career goal. Students will also learn what areas they need 

to develop in order to attain college entrance admission requirements. IGP's are adjusted 

annually to allow for a student's continued academic growth and career exploration throughout 

high school. 

The 16 Career Clusters 

 Agriculture, Food and Natural Resources 

 Architecture and Construction 

 Arts, Audio and Video Technology and Communications 

 Business, Management and Administration 

 Education and Training 

 Finance 

 Government and Public Administration 

 Health Science 

 Hospitality and Tourism 

 Human Services 

 Information Technology  

 Law, Public Safety, Corrections and Security 

 Manufacturing 

 Marketing, Sales and Service 

 Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics 

 Transportation, Distribution and Logistics 

High School Graduation Requirements (24 Units) 

 4 units of English 

 4 units of Math 

 3 units of Lab Sciences (Biology, Chemistry, etc.) 

 3 units of Social Studies (US History, Government/Economics and 1 other) 

 1 unit of Physical Education, JROTC or Marching Band 

 1 unit of Computer Science 

 1 unit of a World Language 

 7 units of Elective Classes. 

For more information about 9th & 10th Grade Individualized Graduation Plans, please contact Mr. 

Kelly at 843-464-3710 Ext. 5643 


